
May 8, 2020

Hello OLSS Families

    Once again I want to thank you so much for your continued efforts in helping us to 
team teach your children.  Teachers, students and families have been very busy!  Good 
News—The end is in sight!!!!! 

     The governor spoke Wednesday and together with the Archdiocese of Washington 
the decision has been made continue to keep our school campus closed.  The last day 
of school for OLSS will be June 2, 2020. The plan for closing the school year is as 
follows:

     Teachers will email the last week of new work on May 17th with the completion date 
of May 22. May 25 is Memorial Day and will be a holiday.  May 26 - 29 will be Family 
Prep/Catch up days.  Students will finish/ present final projects and book reports, have 
final ZOOM meetings and be given time to complete all unfinished work.  You will be 
asked to help your student(s) gather and label all of their homework and assignments to 
be turned in to teachers to be graded and to clean, uncover and sanitize text books to 
be returned to school.  

    June 1 - 5  will be “Turn In days”.  You will need to schedule an appointment 
(much like a report card conference) to come to school and return all of your student’s 
belongings - more information on this to come.    

      I also want to apologize for having to cancel the Family Parade. Upon further 
reflection and recommendation from local law enforcement, it seemed better and safer 
to hold off on our Parade until the Governor lifts the Stay at Home Order.  You all are 
still in our hearts and we miss our students very Much  Thank you to all who participated 
in our fabulous Spirit Week.  It was so much fun to see the students show their school 
spirit!  

    This has been an exceptionally challenging year and I am so grateful that we have 
gotten through it together!!!  The OLSS community is the BEST!!!!

Stay happy, healthy and holy!
Mrs. Thompson


